Project Update: March 2017

During November and December 2016 and January 2017 we had we had lots of activities
with great results.

Activities included the following:

>

Workshops for students, pupils of primary and secondary schools. Workshops are
held at one school, Intermediate School 5 and 9 primary. In total, workshops were
held for around 1500 pupils and students. Students from elementary and
intermediate school were given promotional material in the form of posters with
photos and description of the studied species.

In cooperation with NGO "Association of Parents of Montenegro", held a series
workshops attended by parents with their children. Workshops were conducted for
about 150 families (children and parents).

Completed the field work on the River Cijevna, in which the listed species that live
with moss Fissidens fontanus with the aim of better informing the ecology of this
species.

For the major national scientific event "Open days of science 2016" project was
presented and the general public are informed about the importance of moss and
possibilities of protection.

We had a presentations on four television programmes, as well as three national
magazines, in order to the general public of Montenegro, informed about the threat
and the importance of moss.

Photos from workshops:

Project report on national television of Montenegro is available on link:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-tP_XqlhCco&feature=youtu.be






